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Advisory Committee on the Environment 
Energy sub-committee - report 

 
Meeting date/place: Friday, June 3, 2016 @ London Home Builders’ Association 

 

In attendance: Tom Arnos, Ken Birchall, Mike Bloxam, Lois Langdon, Diane Szoller 

 

Not in attendance: none 

 

The meeting commenced at about 16:35. 

 

1. Renewable energy (#3 on 2016 work plan) 

 

a) Hydro-electric power in Thames River 

 

Tom to follow up with his prior communication with Chief White-Eye. 

 

 

2. Local improvement charges (#5 on 2016 work plan) 

 

a) Status of LICs for a PACE-style program 

 

Further to the workshop on April 21st, Jamie Skimming has provided a discussion 

primer (see attached) and is asking for comments by July 29th; we should put this 

on the agenda for our next meeting. 

 

 

3. Community Energy Action Plan (#4 on 2016 work plan) 

 

a) Review current plan and monitor progress 

 

Nothing to report. 

 

 

4. Bill 135 – Energy & water benchmarking policy for large buildings 

 

Tom to provide links; Lois to email Jay and Jamie at the City asking if they are 

watching the progress of this bill and what the City of London might already be doing 

related to the provisions of this bill. 

 

 

5. Sustainability officer (#14 on 2016 work plan) 

 

Ken to source a few job descriptions and provide to our group for review; request to 

go to appropriate staff (Jay Stanford?) asking if these functions are currently being 

covered to determine the need for further action by ACE. 

 

 

The meeting concluded at about 17:30. 


